
Statement by the Editors 

After much discussion, and not a few labor pains, the Journal of 
Catalysis makes its appearance. We hope that people everywhere 
working in catalysis and related fields will find it to be a service; 
and we take this opportunity to thank the members of the Editorial 
Board, and our many scientific colleagues in all countries, for their 
assistance and advice. 
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